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Missing Indigenous Person Alert (MIPA) 
Washington State Patrol (WSP) recently launched  

the first alert system in the nation

To get MIPA alerts, go to www.wsp.wa.gov/media/subscribe/

Disproportionate risk
American Indian and Alaska Native people are at a disproportionate risk of  

experiencing violence, murder, or going missing and make up a significant portion  
of the missing and murdered cases. The Missing and Murdered Unit within the  

Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) Office of Justice Services (BIA-OJS) investigates missing  
and murdered cases in pursuit of justice for those impacted by violence.

Learn more at www.bia.gov/service/mmu

Join SPEEA Diversity Committee
Second Wednesday each month

4:30 p.m. (PT) / 6:30 p.m. (CT)
Email meetings@speea.org for link to virtual meeting


